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|WARNING: External email, think before you click!.

Hello Annette

My apologies | had the deadline to submit a further response to the Inspectors
Matters. | though we had until 5pm but looking at your email its actually midday. |
do only have one further matter to raise if still possible.

Regarding Matter 13, Issue 2 relating to site reference 'Longwater Employment
Area, Costessey Ref CO3/GNLPSL2008' listed under Urban Fringe | would like to
respond to question 4 which states the following:

4. Is any proposed extension to the site justified and supported by the evidence?

Veolia response:

In response to this | can confirm a new industrial operation has since been
granted planning permission at the former EMR site and will occupy the area that
the proposed amended employment boundary line will extend to. Evidence of this
is planning permission FUL/2019/0067 dated 23rd October 2020 as granted by Norfolk

County Council.

| appreciate if this response is not accepted due to the late response. | should highlight though
that this information is already in the public domain and | thought worth highlighting for the
Inspector's consideration of amending the boundary line.

Thanks,
Kind regards

Belinder Gill

Planner

United Kingdom



